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It was wonderful to see you many of you at the screening of our ‘Horrible Histories’ 

films. I hope you enjoyed them as much as we did and can see the exceptional 

talents of your children! 

This week we have also been finishing our fantastic self-portrait collages in the style 

of artist Megan Coyle. These will be displayed in the corridor and may appear 

elsewhere in the school as our talents have been noted by others! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

• Continue to practise spellings and times tables – we are doing fantastically 
well with these! 

• Read at least 5 times a week (or even more during the holiday) 

• Mathletics homework has been set for the Easter break to practise some of 
the skills we have been learning 
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